
 
September 25, 2007 
 
Chairman Boyer 
Commissioner Campbell 
Commissioner Allen 
Utah Public Service Commission 
160 E 300 S 
Salt Lake City, UT 84111 
 
RE:  Supplemental Information and Correction to the Surebuttal Testimony of 
Sarah Wright on behalf of Utah Clean Energy (UCE) for Docket No. 05-057-T01 In 
the Matter of the Joint Application of Questar Gas Company, the Division of Public 
Utilities, and Utah Clean Energy for the Approval of the Conservation Enabling Tariff 
Adjustment Option and Accounting Orders, submitted August 31, 2007 

 
Dear Commissioners: 
 

On September 18th, during the hearing on Docket 05-057-T01, Chairman Boyer asked 
me about the 2007 American Council for an Energy-Efficient Economy (ACEEE) study 
on the savings attributable to educational programs.  I have reread the ACEEE study 
referenced on lines 113-115 of my Surebuttal Testimony.  The study's use of a three 
percent energy savings that I referred to was assumed based on the results of short-term 
public awareness and media campaigns in California and New York.   

 
Therefore, my testimony should be changed by deleting “and California” and by 
replacing the word “showed” with “assumed” on line 114.  And for clarification, please 
add the following clarifying statement immediately following reference seven on line 
115:    

“The energy savings assumption is based on ACEEE’s review of the experiences of  
California and New York in achieving energy savings through short-term  
public education and awareness efforts.” 
 

The full ACEEE report can be found at the following link:  
http://aceee.org/pubs/E073.pdf. 
 
Thank you.  Please call or email if you have additional questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Sarah Wright 
Executive Director 
1014 2nd Ave  
Salt Lake City, UT 84103 
(801) 363-4046 
sarah@utahcleanenergy.org 
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